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2017 – Pleasure Craft Bulletin #6 
 
MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTRÉAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  

Decreased Outflows – Montreal Lake Ontario Section 

Pleasure craft operators are advised that the International Lake Ontario St. Lawrence River 
Board will reduce the outflow from Lake Ontario to 9,620 cubic metres per second, effective 
August 26, 2017 at 00:01.   

High outflows remain necessary to provide relief to those affected by the high water levels on 
Lake Ontario, but decreases are necessary to balance the impact to navigation as the Lake 
Ontario level declines.   

This is the last notice to be issued regarding flow decreases.   

August 24, 2017 


